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The mission of the 

Windsor Central School 

District is to create a 

stimulating environment 

where students are 

independent learners 

and grow to become 

successful citizens. This 

environment is created 

by a challenging, 

integrated curriculum 

delivered by a caring 

and competent staff. 

 

Windsor Central                 

School District 

 

Dear Families 

 

March 22, 2017 

 

Shoveling out from Stella along with having snow on the ground for the start of spring 

certainly generates wishes for warm weather and sunshine.  We are certainly ready for 

a change of weather here at Weeks.  Nestled in our building this winter we have been 

hard at work!  Our 5th grade band performed at the Oakdale Mall, we held our annual 

Spelling Bee semifinals and finals, kicked off our month of PARP for March and held 

our Peaceful School Bus assembly along with all the fun events from our TPC such as 

the father/daughter dance, our Bingo night and swimming party.  And Wednesday 

night was a little more formal, as we hosted our community recognition ceremony 

with the Board of Education and presented the State of the Building for C.R. Weeks.   

In addition to our regular classroom instruction, students in grades K-2 worked with 

BU undergraduates as they delivered STEM lessons developed from the University of 

Toronto.  Watch for pictures of our Kindergarten classes making slime in the Windsor 

Standard.  Grades K-2 also received lessons from Cornell Cooperative Extension as part 

of our Agriculture in the Classroom program supported by Senator Akshar.         

 

 

Hopefully, everyone has seen Dr. Andrew’s letter and is aware of the following 

information.  Due to the weather this winter we have used eight snow days.  This 

extraordinary number of weather related closings has necessitated a few calendar 

changes.  Therefore, school will be in session Friday, May 26th and Friday, April 21st and 

the last day of instruction will be Friday, June 23rd.  Thank you for your patience and 

understanding. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 March 13th – March 27th  

TPC Gertrude Hawk Sale 

 March 24th – PARP ends 

 March 28th–30th  ELA 

tests 

 March 31st  – Breakfast 

Club 

 April 11th – Capital 

Project Vote 

Kristin Beriman, Principal 
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1.   

Odyssey of the Mind 

 C.R. Weeks had three teams compete in the Odyssey of the Mind Competition this past Saturday, March 18th at the 

BOCES campus.  Our primary team coached by Mrs. Pietriyk competed in the Movin’ Out category and did a great 

job earning a silver in the non-competitive category!  Our two intermediate teams were coached by Mrs. Crisanti 

and Mrs. Smeenk.  Mrs. Crisanti’s team competed in, “A Superhero Cliffhanger” and took 5th place out of 17 teams 

and Mrs. Smeenk’s team competed in, “It’s time Omer” and took 2nd place.  We are very proud of all of our teams 

who have put in numerous hours to plan, prepare and perform.  Well done Weeks!  

 

C.R. Weeks Spelling Bee Winners 

                     

       1st Place – Marissa Yeager 

       2nd Place – Kennadi Dunlap 

       3rd Place – Morgan Marks 

Team Members:   

Mrs. Pietriyk’s team – Sean Fowler, Victoria Hopkins, Mallory Mooney, Myleanna Siedlecky, Wyatt Sienko, Danika 

Smith and Jack Wharton 

Mrs. Smeenk’s Team – Alyssa Deyo, Elizabeth Hopkins, Kenna Frederick, Nicholas Leip, Joshua Crisanti, Cole Andrews 

and Anna Finn 

Mrs. Crisanti’s Team – Sidney Crisanti, Grace Deyo, Jesse Henehan, Jasmine Adorno, Maryann Tuttle, Isabella Quick 

and Parker Lake 
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Directory  

Board of Education 

Peter Nowacki, President                          

Margo Kibbler, Vice President 

Stephen Feehan 

Gina Calisi 

Carin Shaffer 

Kathy Swezey 

Kevin Truman 

 

Administration 

Jason Andrews, Superintendent 

Scott Beattie,  Asst. Superintendent  

Kristin Beriman                     

Principal                                                

607-775-3226                                       

kberiman@windsor-csd.org  

 

Joanne Lester                                        

Building Secretary               

607-775-3226                                      

jlester@windsor-csd.org  

 

Elizabeth Sharkan                         

Guidance Counselor                           

607-775-3226                                           

esharkin@windsor-csd.org  

  

Shaela Schmidt                 
School Nurse                                                
607-775-3226 
607-775-4833                                      
sschmidt@windsor-csd.org   
 

Garret Imbrenda          

Promise Zone                      

607-775-3226                                      

gimbrenda@windsor-csd.org   
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